Committee of Adjustment

From: Rosemary Smith

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 4:14 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: A26-21 60 Ontario Street

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As a resident residing in Ward 1 | fully support the owner's plan to develop this property.

Ward 1 is vibrant and the planned businesses proposed would be a very exciting enhancement to our neighbourhood.
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to voice my approval of this request.

Rosemary Smith

104 Neeve Street
Guelph, ON N1E 551





